
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
President - Rich Cooper 
Vice President - Casey Earle 
Secretary -  Open 
Treasurer - Marty Stark 
Member at Large - Bonnie Bell  
 
NEXT MEETING DATE:                        
To be determined. 
Location:  Conference Call 
 
You may obtain a copy of the   
agenda by contacting management 
at (951) 491-6866.                        
 
IMPORTANT NUMBERS: 

 
ASSOCIATION MANAGER: 
Gina Privitt 
Phone: (951) 491-6865 
Stephanie Biggs 
Phone: (951) 491- 6866  
Emergency After Hours:        
(949) 833.2600 
Fax: (951) 346-4129  
gprivitt@keystonepacific.com 
 
COMMON AREA ISSUES: 
Danica Petroff 
Phone: (951) 491-7363 

  dpetroff@keystonepacific.com     
 
BILLING QUESTIONS/ ADDRESS 
CHANGES/ WEBSITE LOGIN: 
Phone: (949) 833-2600 
customecare@keystonepacific.com 
 
ARCHITECTURAL DESK: 
Phone: (949) 838-3239 
architectural@keystonepacific.com 
 
INSURANCE BROKER: 
Berg Insurance Agency 
Michael Berg 
(800) 989-7990 
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DUTIES OF OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
Our Board of Directors is charged with maintaining, preserving and 
enhancing the common assets of our association. In order to perform 
those duties our Board depends upon the advice and counsel of 
experts in various fields of community association management: our 
management company, attorneys, landscapers, insurance specialists, 
etc. 

When making decisions regarding our community, the Board is 
expected to consider all the facts and factors involved in the issue 
and make the best business decision possible. Sometimes those 
decisions may not appear to be in the best interests of all of the 
owners, however if each owner understood all of the underlying 
issues that go into making the decision, they would understand that 
the board's choice of action is usually the most practical and well 
thought out. 

In addition to dealing with insurance, maintenance, financial and 
contractual decisions, the board must also balance their positions on 
the board with their role as a homeowner. If assessments are 
increased that means they are increased for them also. If rules are 
enacted, that means they have to obey them, too. Being a board 
member does not grant one immunity from the responsibilities of 
living in an association. In fact, serving on the board reflects just 
how seriously they take that responsibility. So, please keep in mind 
that our board members are actually doing "double-duty" for our 
community: they serve as board member and neighbor...and they 
deserve a heartfelt "thank you" for all of their contributions to our 
community! 

"Autumn shows us how beautiful it is to let 
things go." 

 

~Unknown 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/n/nathaniel_hawthorne.html
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OCTOBER 2020 REMINDERS  

 

TRICK OR TREATERS 
 
To keep homes safe for visiting trick-or-treaters, 
parents should remove from the porch and front yard 
anything a child could trip over such as garden hoses, 
toys, bikes and lawn decorations. Parents should 
check outdoor lights and replace burned-out bulbs. 
Wet leaves or water should be swept from sidewalks 
and steps. Restrain pets so they do not inadvertently 
jump on or bite a trick-or-treater.  

 
 For after-hours association maintenance issues, please call  

(949) 833.2600 to be connected with the emergency service 
line. Please call  9-1-1 for life-threatening emergencies. 
 

 Trash Pick-Up Day - Monday 
Please remove trash cans from the common areas after this 
day. 
 

 Next Board Meeting TBD 

www.morganheightshoa.com   

SIGN UP FOR THE ACH PROGRAM  
 
Save time and money and never miss a 
payment again! Sign up to have your    
assessment payments automatically     
debited from your checking or savings   
account. Please call Customer Care at       
949-833-2600 or send an e-mail to 
ach@keystonepacific.com to request an 
ACH application.  

YARD MAINTENANCE REMINDER 
 

Front yard/Park Strip Maintenance: Please be advised that it has been 
observed that many of the interior front yard / park strips, that fall under 
Homeowner responsibility, are not being maintained properly, or missing 
plant material. Please take steps to address this matter before the 
Association sends correspondence to those in violation, requesting 
resolution. Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Weeds in the planters, driveway cracks or turf: Keep in mind that if you turn 
down your irrigation on your lawn to conserve water, you may find that 
weeds still grow. Weeds require far less water than turf and as your turf 
turns brown, the tall, green weeds tend to stand out. We recommend 
monitoring your turf and spraying and pulling weeds as necessary. 

ELECTION RESULTS 
 
Please join us in extending a heartfelt congratulations to Marty Stark who was elected to serve another 
term as Treasurer on our Board of Directors at our most recent meeting.  
 

Are you interested in serving on the Board of Directors? Please contact management to find out how you 
can become a volunteer. 


